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Bob Wade, an attorney with Barnes & Thornburg, and Randy Biernat, a partner at BKD, described the three

exceptions for value-based care in the revised Stark Law regulation[1] at an Aug. 24 virtual conference sponsored

by the American Association of Provider Compensation Professionals.[2] Contact Wade at bob.wade@btlaw.com
and Biernat at rbiernat@bkd.com.
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